
I oppose this measure because the State already has surplus revenue, and the very businesses that qualify for this had very 
negative annual revenue's even with PPP support. This sends a very wrong message also, who is going to doc the State some of 
their money? I honestly can't even understand how this is being considered. I support thinking outside of the box and considering all 
possible options, but when this went through through the official committee process it should have been eliminated. This is a terrible 
idea. 


